
SUPPORTIVE INFORMATION SHEET

CHARLOTTESVILLE CITY SCHOOL BOARD

DATE: August 1, 2024

SUBJECT: 2023-2028 Strategic Plan Review - Dr. Royal A. Gurley, Jr.

BACKGROUND
INFORMATION:

Dr. Royal A. Gurley, Jr., Superintendent, and members of the

Executive Leadership Team will provide a review of the 2023-2028

Strategic Plan for Board information.

STRATEGIC PLAN: ● Increase Academic Achievement

● Provide a Culture of Safety, Wellness, and Belonging

● Support our Staff

● Ensure Effective and Efficient Operations

RECOMMENDATION: The Superintendent recommends the Board receive the report.

ACTION REQUIRED: No

CONTACT PERSON(S): Dr. Royal A. Gurley, Jr., Superintendent


